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67th, 68th Avenues and 

Sagert Street 

The contractor is installing new raised curb to provide a separate walkway/ bikeway on 

the Sagert Street bridge over I-5.  Vehicle travel lanes have been narrowed to reduce 

traffic speeds on the bridge for pedestrian safety.  While the lanes are considerably 

narrower than they previously were, the new lane width meets the appropriate 

standards. 

The contractor has installed some new ‘No Parking’ signs in the Las Casitas 

neighborhood.  PGE is planning to install new street lights in the Las Casitas 

neighborhood December 27th to 29th. 

Boones Ferry Rd from 

Tualatin-Sherwood Rd to 

Sagert St and from Ibach 

St to Iowa Dr 

The contractor has striped the roadway and replaced the median on Boones Ferry Road 

between Sagert Street and Tualatin-Sherwood Road. The contractor has installed flashing 

lights and is installing new street lights near the crosswalk across Boones Ferry at Iowa 

Drive.  They are working to resolve utility issues near the Boones Ferry / Warm Springs 

intersection. Delays possible. 

More information is at www.boonesferrycorridor.com. 

Tualatin-Sherwood Rd 

and Nyberg St from 

Martinazzi to I-5; 

The contractor restriped the pavement markings on Nyberg St / Tualatin-Sherwood Rd 

and painted new pavement markings in the Fred Meyer driveway Friday night.  The 

contractor is making minor modifications to the traffic signal at the intersection of Nyberg 

St with the I-5 Southbound Ramps.  Delays possible. 

Herman Rd (Tualatin Rd 

to Teton Ave) 

The contractor has built the new sidewalks and is continuing to work along the north side 

of the road building stormwater treatment planters.  Delays possible.  

Hwy 99W (124th Ave to 

Pacific Dr / Pony Ridge 

Neighborhood) 

The contractor has poured a new pervious concrete pedestrian walkway along the 

northwest side of Hwy 99W from 124th Ave to Pacific Drive and the Pony Ridge 

Neighborhood.  Work on this project is complete.   

Nyberg Creek Area West 

of 65th Avenue 

A contractor has replaced a deteriorated sewer line along the south side of Nyberg Creek 

west of 65th Ave near the Rolling Hills Apartments, and is now working on landscaping 

and other final completion items.  
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Plambeck Gardens - 

Boones Ferry Rd south of 

Norwood Rd 

A developer is constructing the Plambeck Gardens affordable housing complex on the 

East side of Boones Ferry Road south of Norwood Road and south of Horizon Church.   

Tualatin- Sherwood Rd 

(from Teton Ave to 

Sherwood) 

Washington County’s contractor is building additional travel lanes and pathways along 

Tualatin-Sherwood Rd from Teton Ave west into Sherwood.  They are working near 124th 

Ave on the new 66” water line under this section of road that will carry Willamette River 

water from Wilsonville to Beaverton, Aloha, and Hillsboro.  The contractor is now working 

on excavation along the north side of Tualatin-Sherwood Road for the widened roadway 

and pathway.  Delays likely.  

More information is on the Washington County website at Tualatin-Sherwood Road 

(Langer Farms Parkway to Teton Avenue) | Washington County, OR 

(washingtoncountyor.gov)  and Road closure / traffic information at Road Closures & 

Traffic Advisories | WC-ROADS 


